
Mass Action Demand Letter Campaign

Dear Prime Minister (or President)
 
For quite a few years I have been witnessing heavy aerial spraying over the skies 
of my city and I am quite concerned about this. The trails left by the unmarked 
planes are not normal, and they collect and hang in the sky for an unusually long 
period of time. They often appear to be sprayed in grid patterns intended to cover 
portions  of  the  sky.  A  growing  number  of  alarmed  citizens  like  myself  are 
researching and discussing this matter. We are observing the skies very closely, 
and we are sharing our notes and photos, not only in my city, but in other cities 
throughout the country. 
 
I have recently discovered that people in 26 other nations around the world are 
also  observing  the  same  spraying  overhead,  and  have  been  using  the  term 
"chemtrails" to describe this activity. Websites are showing up everywhere now 
on the internet displaying photos that look just mine, taken by people with the 
same concerns and questions that I and my friends have. The problem is, no one 
has  been able to get  a  satisfactory  answer to the questions  of  exactly  what  is 
being sprayed and why. Every serious inquiry so far has been brushed aside by 
the governments involved. There have been two types of responses: 1) People 
have been told these are all "normal contrails", or 2) No response at all.
 
We are quite certain that chemicals are being sprayed overhead, and we have 
deep concerns and important questions about this obvious aerial aerosol program 
that is being conducted. They are as follows:
 
1) Are you aware that this spraying is being conducted?
2) Who is doing the spraying?
3) What is the spray composed of?
4) What is the purpose? 
5) What will the health impacts be on myself, my children, and the environment?
6) Am I funding this through my income tax?
7) Has our mayor been informed?
8) What is the United Nations position on this activity? Who initiated this program, 
and how did they manage to implement it on an international scale? 
9) Why has the public not been informed? 
 
I would very much appreciate your answer to these questions by July 1st, 2011. 
Your answers will be of great interest, as a growing number of us will be meeting 
soon to discuss what to do about this issue. The information you offer will be of 



critical  importance in informing  our decision on what action needs to be taken 
next, to address the systemic spraying of our skies.
 
Yours truly,   


